
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 11:00 AM 
To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Requesting to make a delegation to the London Civiic Works 
Committee on June 21, 2022 re e-scooters 
 
I hereby apply to make a delegation to the London Civic Works Committee on June 21, 
2022 on the subject of electric scooters.  
 
May I obtain the London City staff report and recommendations as soon as possible in 
an accessible format? MS Word is an accessible option. Pdf is NOT an accessible 
format. 
 
Please confirm that you received this. 
 
David Lepofsky CM, O. Ont 
Chair Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act Alliance 
Twitter: @davidlepofsky 
 
 
 


